Homework wc. 28.9.20
This week’s homework is to read one or two books from the fabulous ‘ActiveLearn’ website which we launched on Thursday 1st October.
To access this, the children were given a Username and Password on Friday 2nd October. In class, we have looked (in some detail) at how the website works and the children seem confident and excited to ‘get stuck in’.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As they progress through the book, the children know to remember to click on the bug image (which can be found on some of the pages). These encourage the children to answer a range of questions about the book.
I realise that I did state that reading should be done daily anyway, but this week I just wanted the children to enjoy and get used to this new reading approach. 
Any problems, you may/ may not encounter (using this website) please email Y5@stannes.cheshire.sch.uk
Happy reading!
